
SNOW GEAR 
Dear Families, 
 Winter is here and the snow has followed!  Children will be going outside for recess 
daily unless weather conditions do not permit.  Each child will need appropriate clothing 
for the weather (snowpants, boots, mittens/gloves, hats, etc.)  To make things easier for 
everyone, please fill out and return the form below to us as soon as possible.  This will 
ensure that your child has the gear that they need at both home and school. 
 
Thank you!   
Megan McQuillan and Ann Reece 
 

 

 

Please return to school as soon as possible. 
 
Child’s Name_______________________________________ 
 

Please send my child’s snow gear home DAILY.  It will be sent back to school each 
day. 
 
 
Please send my child’s snow gear home on FRIDAYS (or the last day of school in the 
week).  It will be sent back to school on Mondays for the next week. 
 
Please keep my child’s snow gear at school for the SEASON.  We have additional 
gear at home for outdoor activities. 
 
Other comments: 
 
 
 
Parent Signature____________________________________ 
 
Date_________________ 


